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Ruth Nettles - - 0 $70000- 07- 
From: Leonard Childers [I.childers@desotobocc.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 30,2008 2:58 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us; local-govt-unit@dor.state.fl.us 

Subject: High Speed Wireless Internet Service 

Attachments: wireless.pdf 

Attached is the letter of intent. 

Leonard Childers 
Information System Manager 
DeSoto County Board of County Commissioners 
Suite 201 E. Oak Street 
Arcadia, FI. 34266 
Phone (863) 812-4323 
Fax (863) 993-4805 

513012008 



BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
DESOTOCOUNTY 

Administration Building, Suite 201 
201 East Oak Street 

Arcadie, Florida 34266 

Fax (863) 993-4809 

May 30,2008 

(863) 993-4599 
Howard C. Holtzendorf 
County Attorney 

TO: FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
FL0RIDADEPAR"T OF REVENUE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROVIDE WIRELESS lNTERNJ3T SERVICE RE: 

Dear Public Service Commission and Department of Revenue: 

Pursuant to Section 350.81, Florida Statutes, please be advised the DeSoto County, a political 
subdivision of the State of Florida, by and through its Board of County Commissioners, proposes 
to offer for compensation and provide wireless internet service to the public, ftom within the 
geographical limits ofDeSoto County, Florida, beginning August 15,2008. Please post and 
provide this notice as provided by law. The County will proceed to comply with the public 
hearing requirements of said statute immediately. The mailing and physical address of the office 
ofthe Board of County Commissioners is 201 East Oak Street, Suite 201, Arcadia, Florida 
34266. The telephone number is (863) 993-4800, FAX (863) 993-4809. The county website is 
www.desotobocc.com. The County Administrator is B. Roger Pulley. 

DeSoto County Attorney 
H.Holtzendorf@desotobocc.com 



BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
DESOTO COUNTY 

Administration Building, Suite 201 
201 East Oak Street 

Arcadia, Florida 34266 

Fax (863) 993-4809 

May 30,2008 

(863) 993-4599 
Howard C. Holtzendorl 
County Attorney 

TO FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE C O M S S I O N  
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROVIDE WIRELESS I " E T  SERVICE RE: 

Dear Public Service Commission and Department of Revenue: 

Pursuant to Section 350.81, Florida Statutes, please be advised the DeSoto County, a political 
subdivision of the State of Florida, by and through its Board of County Commissioners, proposes 
to offer for compensation and provide wireless internet service to the public, from within the 
geographid limits of DeSoto County, Florida, beginning August 15,2008. Please post and 
provide this notice as provided by law. The County will proceed to comply with the public 
hearing requirements of said statute immediately. The mailing and physical address of the office 
ofthe Board of County Commissioners is 201 East Oak Street, Suite 201, Arcadia, Florida 
34266. The telephone number is  (863) 993-4800, FAX (863) 993-4809. The county website i s  
www.desotobocc.com. The County Administrator is B. Roger Pulley. 

DeSoto County Attorney 
H.Holtzendor@jdesotobocc.com 


